
 
Public Works and Building Department Report 

Council Meeting, November 8, 2012  
 
 
SIR FRANCIS DRAKE INTERSECTION PROJECT 
Caltrans approved the archeological investigation work at the locations defined by the 
Federated Indians of Graton Rancheria (FIGR).  Public Works is waiting for proposal to 
authorize this work. 
 
BOLINAS AVENUE DRAINAGE & SAFE PATHWAYS 
Bolinas Avenue Advisory Committee meeting was held on October 29, 2012.  Harrison 
Engineering is doing a presentation at this November 8th Council Meeting for the Safe 
Pathways project. 
 
TOWNWIDE BRIDGE MAINTENANCE AND RECONSTRUCTION 
Caltrans is reviewing all bridge proposals.  California Infrastructure Consultancy is 
providing additional requested clarifications. 
 
AROUND TOWN 

• We have been cleaning ditches and catch basins in preparation for the rain. 
• We are doing our usual fall cleanup. 
• Robert Maccario took two classes of seventh grade science students from Ross 

School on a creek walk from Norwood Bridge to Natalie Coffin Greene Park. 
 
BUILDING PERMITS, RESALE INSPECTIONS AND BUSINESS LICENSES 
In the month of October we issued 18 building permits, 10 with a valuation of 
$17,299.50 and 8 plan check permits with a future valuation of $1,175,500.  We 
scheduled 7 new resale inspections, processed 4 and collected $2,475 in resale inspection 
fees.  We collected $ 460 in business license fees.   
 
BUILDING DEPARTMENT INCOME FOR OCTOBER 2012:   
Copy attached. 
 
  
 



 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            


